MINUTES OF THE MEETING
OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE
BRAZORIA COUNTY GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION
DISTRICT

The Board of Directors of the Brazoria County Groundwater Conservation District
did not meet Thursday, the 11th day of July because Hurricane Beryl caused a
power loss and the offices were closed.

Approved this 14" day of November, 2024




